
From: ]  
Sent: 19 February 2019 11:07 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: LDP2 

 

Dear sirs 

 

I am writing with concern about Agricultural land being developed on. I would like to know 

if the Agricultural Land in Ednam behind the Memorial is going to be on the LDP2 list. 

 

As you can see the on map the area is still marked as Refused on Appeal. So why is this piece 

of land being questioned yet again? 

 

I have already telephoned your officers and have been transfered to another department and 

left messages on answering machines and no one replies. 

 

I have even sent emails. 

 

We need to know what is happening in our area. After all I thought that the general public do 

have a say. Please reply with an update on this piece of land. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


